
O F F I C E  O F  T H E  M A Y O R 
100 QUEEN STREET WEST, TORONTO, ONTARIO, M5H 2N2 

Message from the Deputy Mayor 

It is my pleasure to extend greetings to everyone participating in the Falun Dafa 
Association of Toronto's 31st Anniversary celebration. 

Best wishes to all attendees who are taking part in today's event.  
Events like these encourage residents to connect with each other and participate 
in activities that contribute to community-building. 

On behalf of Toronto City Council, I wish everyone an enjoyable and memorable 
event. Please accept my best wishes for continued success. 

Yours truly, 

Jennifer McKelvie 
Deputy Mayor of Toronto 


